
8802 27th Ave NE 
Tulalip, WA 98271

TulalipCares.org

Disclaimer: This report may 
be a summary of content 
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not always complete 
quoted material.

Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Sherwood Community Services
Address:
402 91st Ave NE
Lake Stevens, WA 98258

Contact:
(425) 334-4071 
https://www.sherwoodcs.org

Organization’s General Goals:
Sherwood strives to create an inclusive society where children and adults 
with disabilities have the ability to live full, independent lives as a part of their 
community. 

Date of Award:	 Level:
2020 Q2	 $2,501 to $5,000

For more information, please read the attached report from 
Sherwood Community Services.
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Early Intervention • Vocational Services 
Sherwood provides innovative, inclusive services for children and adults with disabilities in their communities.  

 
402 91st Ave. NE, Lake Stevens, WA 98258 • (425) 334-4071 • www.sherwoodcs.org 

 

 
 

Q2 2020 14.2 – COVID 
Final Report 

         www.SherwoodCS.org 
 

 
Marilyn and the Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions Board, 
 
 
The Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contribution’s critical investment in 2020 meant 
children and adults with developmental disabilities and delays continued to 
receive life-changing services without pause. The high cost of moving staff to 
fully remote services as well as necessary PPE supplies was not only 
unprecedented but unbudgeted. The invaluable support that the Tulalip 
Tribes Charitable Contributions provided to the community was 
gratefully received. Your charitable giving brought much-needed relief 
and supplies to our staff and those we serve.  
 
Your dollars meant 828 children and adults with disabilities in our 
community, and their families received essential services last year. 
Individuals who relied on innovative services remained engaged and supported 
throughout the pandemic because of the Tulalip Tribes Charitable 
Contributions.  
 
Because your funding allowed us to offset the cost of COVID supports, Aliya 
worked alongside her mom and her speech-language pathologist, Hannah, 
utilizing secure telehealth accounts. Aliya reached a breakthrough moment in 
her speech development and is acquiring new words each day. Also, because of 
your investment, individuals like Pablo received continued employment 
support. Pablo learned how to wear his facemask correctly and safely carry out 
his duties at his new job at KFC. Pablo prepares trays of biscuits, sanitizes 
tables, chairs, counters, and door handles. He sweeps and mops the lobby and 
bathrooms. He even makes sure the parking lot stays clean, takes the 
trash out, and recycles the cardboard. Pablo has greater confidence 
and economic opportunity because of his new job and you.  
  
Thank you for believing in the lives of people with disabilities! 
 
-The Sherwood Team 
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